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REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
Agenda Section:   New Business 
 

 
No:  5  

Originating Department: 
 
 

City Engineer 

Date: 
 
 

11/01/21 

Item:  Minnesota Department of Transportation Limited Use Permit for 
Welcome to Winona Sign 

 
No.  5.1 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
The City’s existing Limited Use Permit with the Minnesota Department of Transportation for 
the Welcome to Winona sign near the Highway 43 and Highway 61 intersection expired this 
summer. The Welcome to Winona sign needs to be relocated due to the upcoming Highway 
43 construction project. A new permit is required for the new sign location as well as allow the 
City to keep this sign located within MnDOT right-of-way. 
 
If Council concurs, a motion to approve the attached resolution authorizing the Mayor and 
City Clerk to execute the Limited Use Permit would be in order. 


